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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Aki Area Expansion Project

 

Connie Cummins

Forest Supervisor, Superior National Forest

c/o Michael Jimenez, Project Leader

8901 Grand Avenue Place

Duluth, MN 55808

comments-eastern-superior@usda.gov.

 

 

Subject:  Comments on the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

 

Dear Ms. Cummins,

 

 

I work as an independent contractor with the Small Business Development Center through the Northland

Foundation as well as the Cook County Grand Marais Economic Development Authority. For the past five years I

have seen our population grow older and the impact it has on our economic vitality. I support expanding Lustsen

Mountains. Expansion will spur both other economic opportunities here in Cook County as well as entice a

younger generation to visit, support our small businesses and, hopefully decide Cook County is the place they

would like to live!

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Pat 

 

 

Pat Campanaro   |  She/her/hers

Business Consultant

Northland Foundation

Cook County Grand Marais EDA

pcampanaro@gmail.com | 

651-336-2964 | www.nesbdc.org

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


